
Please join us on Tuesday 21st March at 3.30p.m. 
for a Homework and Home Learning 

Consultation.
Teaching staff will be on hand to answer 

questions about homework. 
We would  like you to come to the meeting with a 
view on how we can work together to make our 

homework and home learning provision the best it 
can be so that everyone feels supported.

Childcare for school aged children is available. 
Please let the office know if you require this 

service.


